
IRVING M. BUNIM 
300 CENTRAL PARK WEST 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 

September 14, 1967 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

C/O Jewish Center 
131 W. 86th St. 
New York, N. Y. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

Rabbi Pinchos Teitz has just returned from 
Russia and Israel and has some very vital reports 

on the current situation, particularly with re- 

gard to Russian Jewry. 

He will not issue any press releases, for 
obvious reasons, 

I have asked him to discuss his findings 
in utmost confidence, with about fifteen repre- 
sentative men in our circles, and he has cone 
sented to meet with us on Wednesday, September 

20th at 7:00 P.M, 
The Essex House 

160 Central Park West 

Colonial Room = 2nd floor 

There will be no solicitations = attendance 

is limited, only by this invitation. 

Please keep this conference confidential? 

Please be on time, 

Sincerely yours, 

Aw 
IRVING M. BUNIM 


